
		 	 	 	 	 	 																 	

Procurex	Wales	rescheduled	to	18	March	2020	

6	August	2019	

	

This	year’s	Procurex	Wales	event,	originally	scheduled	to	be	held	at	the	Motorpoint	Arena	Cardiff	on	
7	November	2019,	will	now	take	place	on	18	March	2020.		

The	Welsh	Government	made	this	decision	to	allow	them	to	dedicate	the	required	focus	and	
resources	to	the	event,	given	the	original	date’s	proximity	to	Brexit	on	31	October.	The	rescheduled	
date	for	Procurex	Wales	will	ensure	that	the	event	is	a	success	and	allow	maximum	participation	
from	the	buyer	and	supplier	community	across	Wales.	

Other	than	the	date	change,	the	event	will	remain	as	originally	planned,	with	the	same	number	of	
keynote	speakers,	Networking	&	Collaboration	Zones,	and	much	more	besides.	Any	existing	
registrations	for	delegates,	exhibitors	and	sponsors	have	been	carried	over	to	the	new	date	and	all	
package	details	remain	the	same.	If	you	have	not	already	booked	your	place,	you	can	do	so	via		our	
dedicated	event	website	–	www.procurexwales.co.uk.		

In	addition	to	Procurex	Wales	2020,	the	presentation	ceremony	for	the	Government	Opportunities	
(GO)	Excellence	in	Public	Procurement	Awards	Wales,	recognising	the	best	in	all	aspects	of	public	
procurement	across	Wales,	will	take	place	on	the	evening	of	the	same	date,	18	March,	at	the	
Mercure	Hotel,	Cardiff.		

	Simon	Burges,	CEO	of	Procurex	Wales	organisers	BiP	Solutions,	said:		

“We	welcome	the	change	in	date	as	it	ensures	exhibitors,	speakers	and	delegates	have	a	positive	
experience	and	get	as	much	value	from	the	event	as	possible.	We	will	continue	to	work	alongside	
our	colleagues	at	the	Welsh	Government	to	ensure	Procurex	Wales	continues	to	be	the	‘go	to’	event	
for	anyone	with	a	role	in	Welsh	procurement	today.”		

With	so	much	happening	across	Welsh	public	procurement,	both	Procurex	Wales	2020	and	the	GO	
Awards	Wales	2020	look	set	to	be	fantastic	opportunities	to	learn,	network	and	celebrate	the	
contribution	of	procurement	to	Wales.	We	look	forward	to	welcoming	you	to	Procurex	Wales	and	
the	GO	Awards	Wales	on	18	March	2020	in	Cardiff.	

Ends	

For	further	information	please	contact	events@procurexwales.co.uk		


